
If you are planning to 
use a sign to publicize 
any activity, please 
post it on a stake, 
not on a utility pole. 
Nails, staples or other 
fasteners used to 
attach signs to poles 
can be hazardous to 
our workers who must 
climb these poles to 
repair or maintain  
our equipment.

In addition, state law 
prohibits the posting  
of signs or outdoor 
advertising on any  
utility poles.

If you want to 
advertise your event, 
get permission from 
property owners to post  
your signs on stakes, and check with your local 
municipality on any regulations your town may  
have about posting signs.

Poles and Posters  
Don’t Mix

Streetlights brighten up a community, keeping it  
attractive and safe. Help us ensure streetlights are  
working as they should by letting us know about lights 
that are in need of repair.

If you see a streetlight out, please contact us. We’ll repair 
it as quickly as possible.

Tell  
Us.

Streetlight  
on the Blink?


